


The Literature of Travel 

ARIEL invites submissions for a special issue on the 
Literature of Travel. This number will address material 
ranging from the literature of exploration to contem­
porary travel writing, the politics of the travelogue and 
travel guide, and travel writing in less conventional 
senses. A selection of poetry appropriate to the number 
will also be included. Planned for October 1990, the 
issue will be co-edited by I. S. MacLaren, of the Univer­
sity of Alberta. 

Submissions should reach the editors by 31 May 1990. 


